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Dear Readers,

Happy Thanksgiving! We hope you are enjoying the end of November, and are looking
forward to December (and hopefully some snow)!

Please note: The EducationUSA Office will be closed Thursday, November
26 in observance of the Thanksgiving

holiday.

Fulbright EducationUSA Workshop Schedule for the first week of December:

December 2Md (Wednesday) — GRE Workshop (2:30-4pm)

December 3" (Thursday) — Writing Workshop (2:30-4pm)

December 4th (Friday) — TOEFL IBT Workshop (1:00-4pm)

As always, if you would like to attend, please contact us by phone (+36-1-462-8050) or e-
mail (educationusa@fulbright.hu) in order to register for the workshop.
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Klein Family Scholarship to Sewanee — University of the South

The Klein Family Scholarship has released a call for applications to interested high school
students to apply for their 4-year fully-funded undergraduate scholarship to attend
Sewanee - University of the South, in Tennessee. High school students with an excellent
academic record and Hungarian citizenship are eligible, and encouraged to apply.

Application deadline: December 17 (Thursday), 2015

For more information: http://www.iie.org/Programs/Klein-Family-Scholarship/
Eligibility

Contact information: Nora Németh, Program Coordinator, nnemeth@iie.edu

The University of Tulsa International Undergraduate Student
Scholarship Announcement

The University of Tulsa is pleased to announce the International Scholarship for
Academic Excellence and Outstanding Leadership. This scholarship is the most
prestigious honor awarded to incoming international freshmen and is valued at full
tuition for up to four years.

The University of Tulsa is now accepting nominations for Fall 2016; students must be
nominated by a teacher or counselor. The ideal candidate will have an exceptionally high
grade point average, a minimum TOEFL of 80, have taken the SATs or ACTs, and have
demonstrated leadership or service in their schools, families or communities.

Application deadline: January 18 (Monday), 2016

For more information: Please see the nomination form attached to this email.

Contact: Kevin Genske, Assistant Director of International Undergraduate Admission,
kevin-genske@utulsa.edu
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University of  Pittsburgh Undergraduate Scholarship
Announcement

The University of Pittsburgh in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, has recently announced of
several scholarships that are available to incoming undergraduate students. Scholarship
amounts range from 1.000USD to 9.500USD that students can receive per year to help
fund their education at Pitt. Application requirements are listed on the website provided
below.

Application deadline: January 15 (Friday), 2016

For more information: Please visit http://www.pittstate.edu/
academics/honors/financial-opportunities.dot

Contact: Aaron Hurt, Assistant Director-International Recruitment and Undergraduate
Admission, ahurt@pittstate.edu

Competitive College Club Session

The Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center has already begun the Competitive College
Club. We strongly encourage high schoolers who are interested in studying in the
United States and are willing to put in the work and effort it takes to put together a
successful college application.

December 9th will be the final CCC meeting until the Spring semester.

Time: 3:00-4:00 p.m.
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Date: December 9! (Wednesday), 2015

Venue: Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center (1082 Budapest, Baross u. 62. 15t floor,
Room 111)

Weekly Spotlight: College of Staten Island

The College of Staten Island of the City University of New York, in Staten Island, New
York, has recently announced that they have added Master of Science in Education
Teaching of English to Speakers of Other Languages program to their list of offered
programs. One of the available concentrations is geared towards students who are not
seeking New York State Teaching Certification but who are interested in working with
English Language Learners in a range of public and private settings.

For more information: www.csi.cuny.edu/graduatestudies

Contact information: Monika Wojciechowski, Assistant Director for International
Admissions, masterit@csi.cuny.edu

Weekly Spotlight: St. Joseph’s University

St. Joseph’s University, a Jesuit university located in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, would
like to remind students that their early action decision application deadline is November
15, 2015. St. Joseph’s offers competitive academic and merit scholarships which
international students are eligible for.

For more information: http://www.sju.edu/information/scholarships
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Contact: Maxine Adekoya, Assistant Director for International Admissions,
madekoya@sju.edu

For undergraduate applicants: Preparing for the new SATSs

For any current high school students considering applying to an undergraduate program
in the United States next year, you are probably familiar with the SATs. Itis a
standardized assessment test that is frequently required by colleges and universities to
evaluate prospective students. But did you know that as of March 2016, the format of the
SATs is changing? Among some changes, the now required essay portion will become
optional.

The New York Times recently published an article outlining the changes, to help students
and families better prepare.

For more information: http://www.nytimes.com/2015/11/01/education/edlife/
everything-you-need-to-know-about-the-new-sat.html?ref=education&mtrref=http:/
redirect.state.sbu/?url=http:/redirect.state.sbu/?url=http:/redirect.state.sbu/?url=www.
nytimes.com&assetType=nyt_now&_r=0

https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/

Becoming familiar with liberal arts programs

Many people are uncertain as to what a liberal arts education is, or what their options for
applying such a degree are. Read on for some steps to learning if this is the right path for
you, and how to inform family and friends about your decision. http://goo.gl/g48Sak
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Interested in studying in Arizona? or Arkansas?

Can you imagine studying in Arizona, near the Grand Canyon and other natural
wonders?!

Living up to its nickname of the “The Natural State,” Arkansas is saturated with forests,
national parks, hot springs, mountains, and lakes.

Check out study opportunities in Arizona and Arkansas at the EducationUSA website
here https://educationusa.state.gov/

Ever considered studying in California?

Did you know that California alone has more than 500 universities, colleges, and other
institutions of higher learning? One out of every eight United States residents lives in
California.

Visit EducationUSA’s website now http://goo.gl/YSIRpy to start researching!

Familiar with Colorado?

While studying in Colorado, explore the amazing flora and fauna at the more than 222
state wildlife areas! Find out how to start applying to colleges and universities in
Colorado by visiting the EducationUSA website now http://goo.gl/YSIRpy!
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And as always, EducationUSA keeps an online database of scholarship opportunities;
interested students are welcome to check it out at: educationusa.state.gov

Have a great week.

All the best,

Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center
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Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center
Baross utca 62. Room 111.

1082 Budapest, Hungary

Tel: +36 1 462 8050

E-mail: educationusa@fulbright.hu
Website: www.fulbright.hu/educationusa
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Find us on Facebook:
http://www.facebook.com/EducationUSA.Hungary
Follow us on Twitter:
https://twitter.com/FulbrightHU
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